
GRANVILLE TOWNSHIP LAND MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

Minutes – February 25, 2019 

 

ATTENDING:  Judy Preston, Greg Dixon, Dick Kinsley, Mickey Smith, Lynn & Craig Connelly, Emily and Andy 

McCall, Trustee Bryn Bird 

 

 GUESTS 

 

MEETING MINUTES:  October 15, 2018 minutes were recorded by Judy Preston approved by email and 

forwarded to trustees and Land Trust representatives by Judy Preston. 

 

PARKS AND TRAILS: 

 

 Ned Roberts Fund – no update, Greg will contact Max Taylor (scout) and let us know if he is still 

interested in doing a project. 

 Other – The signs are in place on the Daniels Way trail and the memorial bench has been placed.  Greg 

shared pictures via email with the committee.  Also the GRD is working on replacing the entrance sign for Spring 

Valley and the other parks.  The GRD wants a unified look for the signs. 

    

AGRICULTURE:  The Granville Kiwanis sent their annual report in November 2018.  Things are going well.  

Emily made us aware of the possible future issues with maple tapping and climate change. 

 

DEVELOPMENT RIGHTS:  The groups will remain the same.  Greg & Craig will do group 1, Lynn, Craig & 

Mickey will do group 2, Emily & Mickey will do group 3, Judy & Dick will do group 4, Andy & Emily(or Mickey) will 

do group 5 & 6.  Judy passed out the folders but forgot the inspection reports.  She will get those to the 

appropriate people shortly (sorry!).  We all reminded each other to review the easement before the inspection so 

that we can answer any questions the land owner might have. 

 

Group 1 – Jeffery Williams, Homestead Farm, Joseph & Therese White, Wolfe (T4, T5, T6,  &T39),  
Group 2 – Row Farms, Frances Robb & Lucinda Smith, Bruce Farms, Wayde Gutridge &  Dixon (T1, T2, T3, T7 
& T8) 
Group 3 – Tataranowicz, Granville Township (T32 & T33) 

Group 4 – Smith & Forni (T20 & T21)  

Group 5 – Golf course (T38) 

Group 6 – Breymaier  

 

 

TRUSTEE UPDATE:  Trustee Bird told us about some possible new easements.  She will keep us informed 

when those happen so that we can review the easement and do the initial inspection.  She is working on a 

generic easement form so that we can have uniformity going forward.  She had question on various sections. We 

were able to offer our input. 

  

OTHER:  

 

NEXT MEETING:  After inspections are completed, most likely August. 
 


